
To our elected leaders, who are charged with advocating for human dignity and the common good, 
 
While I am lucky enough not to be impacted by the eviction moratorium personally, I know many people 
who are and are depending greatly on the moratorium to be extended in order to avoid homelessness. 
As you are well aware, we are still very much in the midst of the pandemic, and for many of our 
community members the economic hardships related to the pandemic are worse than ever.  
 
I know there are great costs, but I also know there are great resources. We just have to make the 
difficult choice to use these resources to help our most vulnerable neighbors. Please, please don't allow 
thousands of my friends and neighbors, your constituents, to become homeless this winter. Do the right 
thing and protect their housing, so we can keep helping them get back on their feet.  
 
We are counting on you to act in a bipartisan way to do everything in your power to keep people in their 
homes. That is why we voted you into office, and the decisions you make regarding this issue will be 
remembered when it is time to renew your position. 
 
Thank You, 
Courtney Haber 
 


